McGinTtY, HiTtcH, PERSON,
YEADON & ANDERSON, P.C.

MEMORANDUM

TO: Charlotte City Council
FROM: Thomas M. Hitch, City Attorney
RE: CITY ATTORNEY REPORT

DATE: September 23, 2020

The following is my report to the City Council on issues in which our office
has been engaged since the last Council meeting;:

1. City of Charlotte v Brian Dunn. We have prepared the documents to
conduct a Debtor’s Exam relating to Mr. Dunn. As Council may remember, we have
obtained a Judgment of $18,484 against Mr. Dunn. He has taken no steps to perfect
an appeal and consequently we are moving to investigate his assets, hopefully leading
to an installment payment for the City to pay these funds.
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